Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Postponement Request

From: MARVA REID <godstrlblzr@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 11:33 AM
To: Tarra Jolly <tarraj@cityofws.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Postponement Request

Requesting a Postponement for a Newly Proposed City Ordinance called UDO-CC15-Accessory Dwelling
Units scheduled for a
Public Hearing at the 11.10.2021 City/County Planning Board Meeting.

The City of W-S needs to hold Community Informational Meetings for Residents of its City's Neighborhoods
about the Impacts and Benefits this proposed ordinance will have on SINGLE-FAMILY RESIDENTIAL ZONING,
if passed as currently written.

Thank you, East/Ne Winston Neighborhood Association
Marva Reid

Community Organizer & Advocate
https://marval.wixsite.com/enewna

Ashley Precinct #301 Chair

E/NE Winston Neighborhood Association-President
East Ward Safe Coalition-_President

County Commisioner Board

Citizen Advisory: WS City Planning

Winston Salem Neighborhood Alliance-ACLU

#205 Neighborhood Watch-Captain/
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